Julia Drake

Phone call into office:

Rosie referred Ms. Evans to A-Authentic Garage Doors. Darrell, the owner came out and told Ms. Evans that her doors did
not need insulation and she thought she did. Ms. Evans wanted Rosie to know that Darryl was a good, honest man and
running an honest business. She wanted to thank Rosie and A-Authentic for their services.



